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Year 3 and 4 Pantomime Trip 
Wednesday 6th December 

 
 
Dear Year 3 and 4 Parents/Carers, 

 
We have had a fantastic start to the Autumn Term. The children are working really hard 
and their behaviour is excellent. They all enjoyed their visit to the Tutankhamun Exhibition 
which really helped them to relate to and understand a very distant time. In fact, their 
ability to work well together and answer topic related questions during their visit to this 
exhibition was an absolute credit to them, evidencing the power of outdoor learning 
opportunities.  
 
This half term, as part of our English learning, we will be writing a Christmas play script/ 
story with a twist. To enhance this learning we will be taking the children to a performance 
of Jack and The Beanstalk at the Bournemouth Pavilion on the morning of 
Wednesday 6th December 2017 (http://www.bic.co.uk/whats-on/jack-and-the-beanstalk-
2017/). 
 

We will be asking for a voluntary donation of £15.77 towards the cost of this visit (£12.00 

cost of each pantomime ticket which includes an ice-cream during the interval, and £3.77 
per child towards the coach costs).  
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform for the theatre visit and are required to 
bring a packed lunch as we will not be back in time for the normal school lunch. We will 
travel by coach, leaving at 9.15am and returning at approximately 1.30pm. 
 
Please complete the section on the slip attached to let us know if you would like to help 
with this trip, please note that all parent volunteers must now be DBS cleared with the 
school. 
 
If we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this visit.  

We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils 

will be paid for from this funding. 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Friday 24th November.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Year 3/4 Team: 
 
Mrs Craddock, Mrs Emecz, Mrs Nyland and Mrs Waite 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bic.co.uk/whats-on/jack-and-the-beanstalk-2017/
http://www.bic.co.uk/whats-on/jack-and-the-beanstalk-2017/


 

 
 

Year 3 and 4 Pantomime Trip 
Wednesday 6th December 

 
 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Friday 24th November. 
 

Name ……………………………………………………..… Class ………………………. 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip 

 
I enclose £15.77 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information - 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Help: 

 
I am available to help.  Parent Name ……………………………………………….. 
 

YES / NO – DBS cleared with Bransgore Primary School. 

If you are not already DBS cleared and would like to become a Parent Volunteer please 

provide your email address. 

 

Email Address ………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………Date ………………………. 

 
 

 

 

 


